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9 January 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Year 9 - Diphtheria/Tetanus/Polio and Meningitis ACWY Vaccinations

The Southern Health Immunisation Team will be visiting Wildern School on Friday 24 February 2023 to deliver the Year 9 Diphtheria/Tetanus/Polio and Meningitis ACWY Vaccinations.

Please see the attached letter giving details on how to access the online consent form for your child in year 9 to receive this vaccination. 
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]This consent form needs to be completed whether you give consent for your child or not.

Any queries please contact the Immunisation team on 02380 475221 or shft.southwesthantsimmunisationteam@nhs.net 

Yours sincerely




Mrs J Buckley and Miss R Budden
First Aid Team

